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Highway Superintendent Report: 09/15/2020 * Larry White 
 
We have been grading and adding materials to gravel roads as needed. 
 
We have been cutting brush around road signs and replaced several signs. 
 
We have started screening sand; we have a broken belt in the motor and are 
looking for parts to repair it. 
 
We have completed drilling for Pierrepont. 
 
We are mowing roadsides as time allows. 
 
We have split and stacked all the firewood we had on hand and will be putting up 
more. 
 
We have patched all roads as needed and repaired several areas washed out 
along the edges.  
 
The men are now using their vacation time. 
 
This has been a productive month and I thank the men. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


